Vusi Masango

From: Vusi Masango

Sent: Monday, 02 August 2021 10:15

Subject: 576461_20210730_576461_SAMARA WC_ INVITATION TO REGISTER, PARTICIPATE AND COMMENT
Attachments: 576461_20210730_Project Announcement Letter_Final Incl App.pdf

Dear Stakeholder,
INVITATION TO REGISTER, PARTICIPATE AND COMMENT ON THE ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION PROCESS

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT PROCESS: EIA PROCESS FOR A DIAMOND PROSPECTING RIGHT
APPLICATION IN OFFSHORE CONCESSION AREAS 4C AND 5C OFF THE WEST COAST, SOUTH
AFRICA

DMR Reference Number: NCS 30/5/1/1/2/1 (12853) PR

Notice is hereby given of a stakeholder engagement process in terms of the National Environmental Management Act
107 of 1998 (NEMA), the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 2014, and the Mineral and Petroleum
Resources Development Act 28 of 2002 (MPRDA) for proposed diamond prospecting and related activities in Offshore
Concession Areas 4C and 5C off the Western Coast of South Africa.

Please refer to the attached letter for more information.

As of 1 July 2021, there have been some changes to the Protection of Personal Information Act 4 of 2013 (POPIA) which
aims to promote protection of personal information. You may be receiving this correspondence as a registered Interested
and Affected Party on an existing database for previous environmental authorisation processes undertaken in the project
area. Should you no longer wish to receive further information relating to the Samara Mining environmental
authorisation processes and would like to be removed from the database, please notify SRK Consulting (South Africa)
(Pty) Ltd via email at VMasango@srk.co.za.

Should you wish to remain on the database, your information will only be used as part of the public participation process
as outlined in the National Environmental Management Act (Act 107 of 1998) and Environmental Impact Assessment
Regulation,2014, as amended. This information will be securely stored and only made available to the regulatory
authorities upon request. For more information please see our Privacy Policy.

In light of the lockdown SRK staff will be working remotely using the company’s technological infrastructure and resources
to ensure that work and project activities proceed as seamlessly as possible. SRK staff will continue to be responsive to
client queries and requests during the lockdown period. Our preferred method of communication is email.

Kind Regards

Vusi Masango
Environmental Consultant /A/IA
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